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September 4, 2013 
 
       
      
Donald Klemmer 
1060 Avon Street  
Saint Paul MN 55103 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1060 Avon Street North 
 
Dear Mr. Klemmer: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 3, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
September 10, 2013 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  In the meantime, you 
may want to seek assistance through the Bank or other resources to get the utilities restored.  
Ms. Moermond will contact Kay Wittgenstein from House Calls for possible of fund(s).  You may 
remove the placards and occupy the building while enforcement is stayed. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld (email) 
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